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Marshall School District 
617 Madison Street 

Marshall, WI 53559-9273 
 

Marshall District Administrator Finalists and Opportunity to Meet Them 
 
News Release: Friday, February 2, 2018 
 
Following fall surveys and focus groups, winter advertising and recruiting that resulted in 46 
applicants, and recent preliminary interviews with the School Board, we have selected three 
finalists to continue on in the district administrator recruitment and selection process. 
 
Finalists: 

 
 

Daniel Grady, currently elementary principal in the Fall River School 
District since 2017, formerly elementary school principal in the Milton 
School District since 2012, and Ed.D. graduate in Educational Leadership 
from Edgewood College.  
 

 
Brian Henning, currently district administrator in the Waterloo School 
District since 2015, formerly district administrator in the New Auburn School 
District since 2011, and Ed.D. graduate in Educational Leadership from 
Edgewood College.   
 
 
Dominick Madison, currently district administrator in the Brillion School 
District since 2005, formerly high school principal in Ashland since 2000, 
and Ph.D. graduate in K-12 Educational Administration from Capella 
University (MN).  
 

 
Each of the finalists will be invited to visit the Marshall School District on February 5, 6, or 7 to 
tour the schools and community, and meet with administrators, staff, and students. 
 
Community Opportunity to Hear the Finalists:  
 
All of the finalists will be invited to the Marshall School District from 7:00-8:00pm on 
Wednesday, February 7 in the Middle School Cafeteria to participate in a panel discussion. 
This opportunity will provide community members, parents, and staff the opportunity to hear 
from all three finalists at one time and the option to provide written feedback on each of them to 
inform School Board final interviews on February 13, 14, and 15.  
 
Following selection of the top candidate and contract confirmation, the new district administrator 
is expected to be announced in late February or early March and to begin on July 1 to succeed 
Dr. Barbara Sramek, who is retiring on June 30, 2018.  
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